
CITY OF TALLADEGA 

CITY COUNCIL CALLED MEETING 

March 4, 2021 – 9:00 am 

 

 The City Council of the City of Talladega met in a called meeting on Thursday, March 4, 2021 at 

9:00 a.m., in the Talladega City Hall Council Chambers. The meeting was called to order and the 

following were present:  Council President Trae Williams, Councilman Horace Patterson, Council 

Member Vickey Hall, Council Member Spratlin, Councilman Joseph K. Power, Jr. and Interim City 

Manager Kelsey Gallahar. 

 

 Invocation by Councilman Patterson. 

 

 The Called Meeting was to conduct City Manager Interviews.  The first interviewee was Baron 

T. Sandlin at 9:00am, the second interviewee at 10:15am was Kelsey Gallahar, third applicant J.D. Cox 

was interviewed at 11:15am via Zoom, fourth interviewee at 2:00pm was Seddrick Hill, and the last 

applicant at 4:00pm was Michael Nagy.  All applicants were asked questions concerning their work, 

management style, and previous employment history by the Council with no action taken.  Council 

President Williams requested that the Council email City Attorney O’Brien the top two applicant to be 

considered for the City Manager position by Friday.   

 

 Motion by Councilman Patterson with a second from Council Member Spratlin for adjournment.  

AYES:  All. 

AUTHENTICATION 

 

I, Joanna Medlen, City Clerk of the City of Talladega, Alabama, do hereby attest that the 

foregoing is a true and correct copy of the proceedings of the City Council of Talladega, Alabama, 

which met in a called meeting on Thursday, Mach 4, 2021, at 9:00 a.m. in the City of Talladega, 

Alabama in the Talladega City Hall Council Chambers. 

 

           

 

 


